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Objectives 

 
Plan of Action 
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01 

To arrange the International 
women’s Day in college. 

International 
women’s Day 
 

 

 
March 2nd 
week 

 

Girls have to understand about 
importance about themselves 
and believe they are not less 
than man.  

02 To make the students aware of 
Pocso Act-2015 to women 
empowerment. 

Special Lecture September 2nd 
Week 

Students will be able to know 
regarding POCSO act 
Significance features of this act. 

 

03 To conduct the certificate course 
in Mehandi. 

Certificate course 
in Mehandi 

 
 

 
 
Academic year 

Girls students actively 
participated in mehandi 
certificate course. 

 

03 To provide the students the 
information and knowledge in 
Indian Judiciary and law scheme 
which are devoted to diminish the 
gender violence, discrimination 
and harassment 

 
 
Legal Awareness 

Programme 

 
 
September 1st 

Week 

Students will able to know the 
provisions for women’s safety 
and security in the Indian law 
system and judiciary structure 
which would sustain women’s 
safety and dignity 
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